
 
 
 
 
 

 

LECONFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Arram Road, Leconfield, East Yorkshire, HU17 7NP 

Tel: 01964 550303  Email: Leconfield.Primary@eastriding.gov.uk 

Headteacher Mrs K.A.Tracey 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER  Friday 10th January 2025 

 

 
 
Starting School in September 2025? 
 

The deadline for applying for a school place for Reception 2025 
is 15th January. 
 

If your child was born between 1 September 2020 and 31 
August 2020 and you live in the East Riding you should apply 
now for a school place in September 2024.  
 

Applications should be made online at: Citizen Portal - Sign in 
(eastriding.gov.uk) 
 

Please email the school admissions team if you have any 
queries:    
 schooladmissions@eastriding.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Dates for Your Diary 
22.1.25 1.30pm Parent Workshop Humber Mental 

Health Team – Routines (don’t worry about 
childcare, younger children welcome) 

30.1.25 Captivating Creatures visiting Acorns 
6.2.25 Willow Class Trip Hands on History Museum 
14.2.25 School Closes Half Term 
24.2.25 School Opens Spring 2 
26.2.25 Cherry Class Hull Archaeology Museum 

(Romans) 
5.3.25 Oak & Ash Classes Greek Day 
10 & 11.3.25 Open Evenings 
WC 31.3.25 Month of the Military Child 
1.4.25 1.30pm Easter Craft Afternoon 
2.4.25 Chestnut Class Trip Hornsea Museum 
4.4.25 School Closes Easter 
22.4.25 School Opens Summer 1 
25.4.25 Non Uniform Day – Purple Up 
WC 12.5.25 KS2 SATs 
23.5.25 School Closes Half Term 
2.6.25 School Closed – Training Day 
3.6.25 School Opens Summer 2 
4.6.25 School Nurse Visit Y6 (puberty) & Y5 Girls 
23.6.25 1.30pm KS2 Sports Day 
25.6.24 1.30pm Infants Sports Day 
8.7.25 1.30pm KS2 End of Year Production 
9.7.25 6.00pm KS2 End of Year Production 
11.7.25 3.30-5.30 Summer Fair 
21.7.25 2.00pm Y6 Leavers Assembly 
21.7.25 School Closes End of Year 

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

Attendance 
Whole School: 96% 
Acorn & Chestnut Classes had the highest attendance of 
100%! 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
Welcome back to a New Year and new term! 
 
 

Welcome to our new families who join us this term. I am 
sure you will soon settle and get to know everyone but 
please do not hesitate to get in touch if you need 
anything. 
 

It has been lovely seeing the children again and catching 
up on all their Christmas news. We have a busy term 
ahead and are looking forward to several trips and 
visitors. Keep an eye on the ‘dates for your diary’ section 
to keep up to date with what we have planned. 
 

We started the new year with a whole school 
skateboarding and scooter workshop. All classes worked 
with expert skaters to learn new skills. We had so much 
fun! 
 

Thank you for your support. Have a lovely weekend! 
Katie Tracey, Headteacher 

 

 

mailto:Leconfield.Primary@eastriding.gov.uk
https://emsonline.eastriding.gov.uk/CitizenPortal_LIVE/en
https://emsonline.eastriding.gov.uk/CitizenPortal_LIVE/en
mailto:schooladmissions@eastriding.gov.uk

